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Although not a GCC member-state, the policies and actions of neighboring 
Yemen are regularly analyzed in light of their possible implications for the 
concerns and interests of the GCC countries.  Yemen's hosting of the world's 
first-ever Emerging Democracies Forum June 28-30 was no exception. 

The presidents, former presidents, prime ministers, and the heads of ruling 
as well as opposition political parties of 16 less-developed countries, as 
well as leading U.S., UN, Canadian, Dutch, German, Japanese, and other 
officials, participated.  "GulfWire's" publisher and senior analyst, an 
International Observer in each of Yemen's Parliamentary elections (1993 and 
1997), attended and participated in the Forum's concurrent small group 
seminars on Political Transition and Economic Restructuring; Elections and 
Legislatures; Democratic Decisionmaking; and Improving Administration, 
Transparency, and the Rule of Law. 

The Forum was the brain-child of Yemeni President Ali Abdallah Saleh and 
Prime Minister Dr. 'Abd Al-Karim Al-Iryani.  Organized and implemented by 
the U.S. Congress-funded National Democratic Institute (NDI), led by Kenneth 
Wallach, the event was the capstone of a year-long planning effort that 
engaged the input and comment of, among others, U.S. First Lady Hillary 
Rodham Clinton.  Mrs. Clinton delivered a major address to the Forum's 
participants live by closed-circuit TV. 

Among the Forum's sponsors were the Governments of Canada, Great Britain, 
Japan, the Netherlands, and the United States as well as the United Nations.  
Full delegations from countries as diverse as Benin and Bolivia, as Georgia, 
Ghana and Guyana, as Mali, Malawi, Mongolia, Morocco, and Mozambique, and six 
other developing nations were all present in force.  The U.S. delegation, 
headed by Under-Secretary of State for Global Affairs Frank Loy and Deputy 
USAID Administrator Sally Shelton-Colby, comprised the highest level American 
official representation to visit Yemen since the 1990-91 Kuwait crisis. 



 

************************* 
LAST LINES 
************************* 

Independent commentary provided in ‘GulfWire’ and materials contained in the 
linked Internet sites do not necessarily reflect the views of the National 
Council on U.S.-Arab Relations or the U.S.-GCC Corporate Cooperation 
Committee.  News extracts and links contained in GulfWire have been reported 
in various media.  GulfWire and the National Council on U.S.-Arab 
Relations/U.S.-GCC Corporate Cooperation Committee have not independently 
verified the accounts referred to and do not vouch for their accuracy or the 
reliability of Internet links. 

Internet links were active the day of publication in GulfWire.  Some 
hyperlinks are longer than one line of text and may not properly ‘wrap 
around’ in your email.  You may need to cut and paste these links to your 
Web browser. 

The ‘GulfWire’ is an information service of the National Council on 
U.S.-Arab Relations and the U.S.-GCC Corporate Cooperation Committee 
Secretariat.  Please feel free to forward this edition of the ‘GulfWire’ to 
your friends and colleagues, and suggest additions to our mailing list. 
CLICK HERE 

For more information on the National Council on U.S.-Arab Relations and the 
U.S.-GCC Corporate Cooperation Committee visit the web sites of the National 
Council on U.S.-Arab Relations and the U.S.-GCC Corporate Cooperation 
Committee or call (202)293-0801. 
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